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MESSAGE TO PARTIES 

 

Information on the True-up Period of the First  

Commitment Period of the Kyoto Protocol  
 

 

In accordance with decision 3/CMP.10, the secretariat was requested to produce and make 

available electronically on 30 September 2015 and every four weeks thereafter until the month of the 

completion of the true-up period, the following information for each Annex I Party with a commitment in 

Annex B for the first commitment period of the Kyoto Protocol:  

 

-  inventory data for each year of the commitment period;  

-   total emissions over the commitment period;  

-  total quantity of units held in Party holding accounts, cancellation accounts, and the retirement 

account.  

 

In addition, information on the total quantity of aggregated holdings in the clean development 

mechanism (CDM) registry should also be made available. 

 

The secretariat has prepared and published the above-mentioned information on the UNFCCC 

website on 30 September 2015 and updated it on 28 October 2015. Considering that the true-up period of 

the first commitment period of the Kyoto Protocol has ended on 18 November, the secretariat wishes to 

announce the publication of the last report with the above mentioned information at: 

 

<http://unfccc.int/kyoto_protocol/true-up_process/items/9044.php>. 

 

 Yours sincerely, 

 
 (Signed by) 

  
 

 Donald Cooper 

 Coordinator 

 Mitigation, Data and Analysis Programme 
 

 

 

Distribution:  To Parties and observer States through their National Focal Points for climate change 

and diplomatic missions accredited to the Federal Republic of Germany. 
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